

TICC February 2019 Meeting

Members present: Ashley, Alian, Tim, Yvonne, Becky, Jenny, Seth, Stephanie, Pia, Ron, Katrina, Yazmin, Rene, Krista, Jamie,

1. Tim discussed biennial evals:
<https://urbanorg.box.com/s/akcfvocwwjlkp8g93tw8vcpy7z0qh89>
2. Committee had an in-depth discussion on guidelines for how we handle TI member organizations that have their research units re-organized as well as guidelines for when a member organization's liaison leaves the organization, but does not provide us with a replacement
 - a. The committee decided to pursue having primary and secondary contacts for each organization in order to alleviate these issues.
 - b. Yvonne will be working with Ashley and Tim to make sure the annual renewal letters are sent out.
3. Communication committee update from Yazmin
 - a. Yazmin is going to work on creating reminders through social media message about TI membership for AAPOR. We are also going to highlight some of our former spotlights using social media during the conference.
4. Ashley provided an update on the discussion between AAPOR journals and the TI
5. The committee decided on Westat as the next spotlight organization.